
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, March 9, 2023 8:11 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2023 7:41 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: mignon lawless <mignonlawless@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2023 12:01 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Electric Increase 

Good morning! 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02109-2023 

This email is a complaint about the extreme rise in our Duke electric bill. During this time of 
extreme inflation, job loss, ramifications of Covid lockdowns, etc. and the suffering so many 
Americans are going through- well to raise the price of something essential like electricity, and 
send fat bonuses to their shareholders tells me everything I need to know about Duke: dark, greedy, 
no regard for its customers, and much more. 

I believe that Florida is good in so many ways around protecting us from the present tyranny going 
on in this Country. I hope that PSC will step up and do the same. 

Thank you for reading this email. 

Respectfully, 
Mignon Lawless 
Homosassa, FL 34446 
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